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MAYOR HAHN ANNOUNCES CERTIFICATION OF HARBOR GATEWAY NORTH AS THE 56TH
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL

LOS ANGELES - Mayor Jim Hahn today announced that the Harbor Gateway North Neighborhood
Council (#56) has completed the certification process after a vote by the Board of Neighborhood
Commissioners last night at the 135th Street Elementary School. :

“Right from the start, Harbor Gateway North organized their outreach effort to bring all of the diverse ‘
populations from their area into their neighborhood council." said Mayor Hahn.

Neighborhood Commissioner Tony Lucente also recognized the community for their dedication.
"They held true to their theme of the evening," said Lucente. "This is just the beginning."
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